[image: image1.emf]





















Spittal Community 


First School News





Create Achieve Respect Enjoy!





�





10th January 2018                � HYPERLINK "http://www.spittal.northumberland.sch.uk" ��www.spittal.northumberland.sch.uk�       01289 307413








School News


Happy New Year! We welcome back all the children and hope you all had a lovely Christmas. We are again offering you the opportunity to pay in advance for lunches and swimming for the whole half term if you would like The costs are £46.80 for lunches and £12.00 for swimming from next week Each class will be sending out a newsletter which includes ideas for supporting your child this half term. Please note that we are encouraging children to be as healthy as possible and do not allow sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks in their packed lunch boxes. In the coming weeks information will be provided around ideas of food that can be included in packed lunches to promote healthy choices for our children.


After School Clubs


We are offering a range of after school clubs this half term and if you would like your child to attend any of these, please fill in the attached forms. Places are limited so we will allocate them on a first come, first served basis and will start next week up until half term from 3.20 - 4.20 p.m. They are as follows;





Mondays Miss Symmonds will run a singing club (from 22nd January)


Tuesdays Mrs Kiff will run an art club (from 16th January)


Wednesdays Mrs Mole will run a PE games club (from 17th January)


Thursdays Miss McColl will run a homework club (from 18th January)





Homework club is an opportunity for parents and children to complete homework together at school with a teacher on hand to advise if needed. This is a drop in club where you do not need to sign up just come to Miss McColl’s room after school


Breakfast Club.


This is becoming increasingly popular and we are therefore able to reduce the cost of this service. For children from reception upwards and this will now cost £1 with booking in advance. For this the children are also provided with their breakfast. Please contact the school office or a member of staff to book in.


Diary Dates


These are the dates we have so far. Please keep an eye on Facebook and our website for updates and changes.


Tuesday 16th January


Swimming lesson begin for children in Years 2, 3 and 4


Wednesday 24th January


‘Burns Lunch’ in school


Friday 26th January


School team compete in ‘Tri-Golf School Games qualifying competition at the Swan Centre


Friday 2nd  February


School gymnastics teams compete at the Swan Centre in the School Games qualifying competition.


Friday 9th February


School closes for the half term holiday 3.20 p.m.


9a.m Assembly for children in nursery reception and year one (parents welcome)


2.45 p.m. Assembly for children in year two three and four (parents welcome)


Due to available space in the hall these will be two different assemblies containing just the children in the year group stated.


School re-opens Monday 19th February






























































